
From: Admin142 <Admin142@chicagopolice.org> 

Sent: Wednesday, June 4, 2025 3:46 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Michael Belsky 

<Michael.Belsky@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Temperature Guns - Donation 

  

Good afternoon Executive Director Berlin and Acting Comptroller Belsky,  

  

On Monday, May 19, 2025, Ms. Cherie Travis generously offered to donate 30 Ryobi infrared 

temperature thermometers to the City of Chicago. The Chicago Police Department has accepted 

the donation on behalf of the City, and the thermometers will be used strictly for official City 

purposes. 

Thank you for your attention and support. 

Respectfully, 

  

Melissa LaCoco 

  

Bureau of Patrol - Administration 

Bell 5-6210 

Pax 0306 

Fax 5-6983 

 


